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From: Edvins Erkens  
Sent: Thursday 3 September 2020 18:08
To: Planning <planning@GalwayCoCo.ie>
Subject: FAO Galway County Development Planning Meeting September 10th 2020
 
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to formally request and make a submission to appeal for a change to the current
restrictions attached to Planning Permission applications that are currently in policy. I appeal for
the 'Local only' rules to be removed or less restrictive in the new County Development Plan. 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
Yours sincerely,
Edvīns Erkens. 
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